
 
Minutes of the Joint Historic Preservation Commission 

Village of Ellenville & Town of Wawarsing 

Friday, April 5, 2019 

The meeting was called to order at 4:08 P.M. by Chairman, Jeff Slade. AU Commissioners 
were present. 

The Minutes of the March 11, 2019 meeting were approved as circulated. 

Under "Old Business", regarding the Ellenville/Wawarsing Park, Jeff Rubin reported that he 
has been in touch with Hank AJicandri who indicated that there is not much new at this time, but 
that a grant proposal is being written. Paul shared that he is concerned about security at the 
park, and Jeff Rubin stated that Barton and Loguidice has been discussing additional lighting 
and the police department is monitoring the area in an effort to prevent vandalism. 

Congratulations to Jeff Slade on his being reappointed Chairman of the JHPC for 2019. 

The Nevele Schoolhouse continues to be a concern because of its deteriorating condition and 
the vandalism that is quite evident. There was some discussion regarding precautions that may 
be taken to prevent further damage. 

Under "New Business", Jeff Rubin shared that he attended a Preservation Expo in 
Marbletown on March 30th and heard Ken Follett speak about the Jean Hasbrouck House. Jeff 
was able to speak to Mr. Follett afterward, and he indicated he is willing to meet with the JHPC. 
Mr. Follett is a good resource for us who can address questions homeowners may have 
regarding the historic value of their home. 

The next meeting will be held on Monday, May 13, 2019 at4 P.M., and today's meeting was 
adjourned at 4:38 P.M. 

 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
 
 
 

Kay Hull, Secretary 


